

Bord Oideachais agus Oiliúna Átha Cliath agus Dhún Laoghaire Dublin and Dún Laoghaire Education and Training Board



Fr Dan O'Connor Archbishop's House Clonliffe College Drumcondra Dublin 9

17<sup>th</sup> July 2017

Dear Fr Dan,

I wonder if you would be available for a meeting with me in late August. I am proposing that we consider and reflect on our partnership in relation to Community Colleges and also any potential pathways in relation to national schools.

I had intended to meet with you formally earlier following my appointment. I am sorry that it has taken this long to make this approach.

I am happy to meet either here or at a venue you decide. I am available on 21<sup>st</sup> and 22<sup>nd</sup> August if times on those days would suit. Otherwise we can liaise to find a more suitable day for you. I am going on holidays this week for a couple of weeks.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Lavelle Chief Executive Officer

info@ddletb.ie